TECHNOLOGY DIRECTORSHIP
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE DECEMBER 2006 COUNCIL MEETING

Submitted by Michael S. Khoury

1. Budget Request for 2006-2007

No separate budget is required. Listserv costs are budgeted administratively or by
committees.

2, Use of Budgeted Funds: Not applicable.

3. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee: Regular meetings are not scheduled.
4. Council Approval: None required.

5. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Section web page is updated on a regular basis by our Section Administrator.
Committees and other groups are doing a better job providing information on events or meetings,
but the amount of notice is still inadequate to provide publicity for “browsing” members. The
State Bar level now has e-commerce capabilities for conference registration and similar matters
available for a fee which can assist the Section with event support. I have had discussions with
the State Bar on matters related to web site support and am working on a couple of initiatives to
improve the usability of the site. Also, the State Bar has established a Practice Management
Resource Center that will assist members with technology and other practice-oriented needs.

6. Meetings and Programs: Not applicable.
7. Publications

The “Technology Corner” column in the Business Law Journal continues on with
occasional bumps.

Michael S. Khoury

Taffe, Raitt, Heuer & Weiss, P. C.
Suite 2500

27777 Franklin Road

Southfield, MI 48034-8214
248.727.1414
mkhourv@jaffelaw.com

999207.09




